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January 26, 2018

The Honorable Ronald D. Kouchi
Senate President

State Capitol, Room 409
Honolulu, Hawaii 96813

Dear President Kouchi:

This letter is to inform you of changes to polling places in your district for
the 2018 Elections. The polling places for District Precinct (DP) 16-01 and DP
16-05 are being relocated back to the facilities used prior to the 2016 Elections.

Voters residing in DP 16-01 are now assigned to vote at Koloa
Neighborhood Center, Meeting Room, located at:

Koloa Neighborhood Center
3461 Weliweli Road
Koloa, Hawaii 96756

Voters residing in DP 16-05 are now assigned to vote at Kekaha
Neighborhood Center, Meeting Room, located at:

Kekaha Neighborhood Center
8130 Elepaio Road
Kekaha, Hawaii 96752

However, voters registered as a permanent abseniee voter wiil continue to
receive their ballot in the mail.
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Please feel free to contact Rhowell Ruiz, Election Support S8rvitesl, g
Section Head, at (808) 453-VOTE (8683) if you require additional information or
have any further questions.

Very truly yours,
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SCOTT T. NAGO
Chief Election Officer
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C: Jade Fountain-Tanigawa, County Clerk



